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It's YOUR Venice - get involved! 
 

 

 

Lizka Mendoza, Director         

Oakwood Recreation Center 

767 California Avenue 

Venice, CA 90291 
 
RE: Possible Oakwood Park  Additions/Reconfiguration 
 
Dear Lizka; 
 
On October 18, 2001, the Venice Neighborhood Council voted to  request that the Department of 

Parks and Recreation postpone any decisions regarding park modifications (including installation of a 

Fitness Station Plan) until public meetings are held and sufficient time is given for community 

participation and concerns regarding possible re- design and/or re-configuration of Oakwood Park. 

       

In addition, we invite you to return to the VNC with proposed plans so that our board may 

recommend approval, approval with conditions or denial.     
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Linda Lucks 
President 
 
Cc: Councilman Bill Rosendahl,  Councilman.Rosendahl@lacity.org 
       Recreation and Parks Commission:  RAP.Commision@Lacity.org  

       Board, Venice Neighborhood Council Board@Venicenc.org    
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